
From:  Chris Pirone 

To: JF@portlandmaine.gov 

CC: BAB@portlandmaine.gov 

Date:  10/29/2013 8:15 PM 

Subject:  Re: Fwd: FW: Code Review; 133 York St. 

 

Yes. 

Fire is all set with the condition that the FDC connection will be on York St. 

 

 

Captain Chris Pirone 

Portland Fire Department 

Fire Prevention Bureau 

380 Congress Street 

Portland, ME 04101 

(t) 207.874.8405 

(f) 207.874.8410 

  

 

>>> Jean Fraser 10/25/13 12:56 PM >>> 

Chris 

  

Could you please let me know if this addresses all of your concerns and that the proposals are OK as they 

stand.  We have to decide when they can get on a PB Hearing agenda!!! 

  

Thank you 

Jean 

 

>>> "Tom Greer" <TGreer@pinkhamandgreer.com> 10/25/2013 9:57 AM >>> 

 

Hi Jean, 

   Here is Mark’s report. Let me know if you have any questions.  

  

 

Tom Greer 

Pinkham and Greer, Consulting Engineers 

207-781-5242 voice, 207-781-4245 fax 

tgreer@pinkhamandgreer.com 


